
 

 

The Freeport Sustainability Board is 
seeking applicants for a  
Municipal Tree Task Force 

 
 
 

Pending final approval by the Town Council on February 25, 
2020, the Municipal Tree Task Force will be responsible 
for determining the needs of the Town of Freeport in 
connection with its public tree program. The Tree Task Force 
will be responsible for creating a management plan for 
public trees, assist in the establishment of standards for the 
selection, planting, maintenance and removal of public trees, 
and in the dissemination of news and information on these 
standards and on the public tree program. 
 

The Task Force will meet at least semi-annually. 
 

Individuals who wish to be considered should submit a letter of 
interest indicating what strengths they would bring to the 
committee to Johanna Hanselman by March 19th, 2020.  
 

Letters can be emailed to:  jhanselman@freeportmaine.com 
  
 

 


